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for file 
  

Alderman Michael S. D'Amato 
3rd District, City of Milwaukee(Wisconsin) 
200 E. Wells Street, 53202 
414.286.3447 
mdamat@milwaukee.gov  

  
 

From: richard.antonacci@aurora.org [mailto:richard.antonacci@aurora.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 10, 2007 11:01 AM 
To: D'Amato, Michael 
Subject: Rivianna Project 
 
 
Dear Alderperson:  
 
 
        I am a resident of Marine Terminal Lofts which is directly opposite the proposed  
        Rivianna Project.  
 
        I realize that the South Side of the Milwaukee River Basin will be developed. But I  
        oppose this project because of its scale and the fact that it does not fit in with the  
        scale of the buildings on the North Side of the River.  
 
        I feel that a plan should be developed for the South Side of the River so that it  
        would compliment what early developers and individual investors did in the Third  
        Ward.  
 
        We individually put our good faith and money in the Third Ward which has greatly benefited  
        the City of Milwaukee in tax revenues. To see that ruined by bad development on the other  
        side of the River is not fair.  
 
        Please vote NO against the Rivianna Project.  
 
 
                                                Sincerely,  
                                                 
                                                Richard Antonacci         (311 East Erie Street Unit 322)  
 


